## VILLAGE OF BOSTON HEIGHTS

45 E. Boston Mills Road • Boston Hts., Ohio 44236 Phone 330.650.4111 Fax 330.655.9578

January	/ 31	2012

Village Council,

Following many conversations with me, family, friends, co-workers, village residents and other police chiefs, Joe Varga has decided to change his retirement date to coincide with the Ohio Police and Fire Pension Board mandate for retirement.

Chief Varga has postponed his retirement date to April 19, 2017.

I hereby congratulate Joe Varga for his over 25 years of service to our Village as our Police Chief and accept his decision to stay on in his present position as full-time chief until April 19th of 2017.

Sincerely,

Mayor Bill Goncy

## VILLAGE OF BOSTON HEIGHTS

Boston Heights Police Department

45 East Boston Mills Rd. Boston Heights, Ohio 44236



January 31, 2012

Mayor Bill Goncy, Council of Boston Heights

Dear Mayor Goncy and members of Council,

After much discussion with family, friends, co-workers and residents and peers I have decided to postpone my retirement till April 19, 2017. This is the date I would be mandated to retire per the Ohio Police & Fire Pension board.

Respectfully

Joseph A. Varga III

Chief of Police